
Wilkinson, Joseph E.

From: Wilkinson, Joseph E.
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 11:51 AM
To: 'Kelly, David P.'
Subject: RE: River Road Sidewalks (Lancaster County, P037909)

David,

Thank you for sending me this information. The SHPO concurs that no historic properties will be affected during the 
proposed undertaking.

When you have a moment, if you could send me the GIS files with the resource point and the architectural APE/survey 
area, I'll get those in the database. I'm trying to be consistent in updating that information.

Thanks!
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Joseph E. Wilkinson
Review Coordinator for Transportation Projects
State Historic Preservation Office
SC Department of Archives & History
8301 Parklane Road
Columbia, SC 29223
Ph: 803.896.6184 Fax: 803.896.6167 https://scdah.sc.gov/historic-preservation 
jwilkinson@scdah.sc.gov

From: Kelly, David P. [mailto:KellyDP@scdot.org]
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 10:04 AM
To: Wilkinson, Joseph E. <JWilkinson@scdah.sc.gov>
Subject: RE: River Road Sidewalks (Lancaster County, P037909)

Hello Joe—

Looks like I attached the TIFF photos to the message below but still owe you the survey card and tacking form. They are 
attached.

David P. Kelly
South Carolina Department of Transportation
NEPA Coordinator/Architectural Historian
RPG4
(803) 737-1645
Fax: (803) 737-1394

From: Kelly, David P.
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 2:22 PM
To: Wilkinson, Joseph E. (JWilkinson@scdah.sc.gov)
Subject: River Road Sidewalks (Lancaster County, P037909)
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Hello Joe—

Per the SHPO/DOT programmatic agreement I am requesting SHPO NRHP eligibility review of 1 resource in Lancaster 
County. SCDOT recommends that the one resource depicted in the attached photos is not eligible for the NRHP (it has 
no known historic associations and was therefore gauged under Criterion C). If SHPO concurs we will process this 
project with a Cultural Resource Screening Form and send that (along with TIFF photos and survey cards) to you.

Let me know what you think. Thanks—

David P. Kelly
South Carolina Department of Transportation
NEPA Coordinator/Architectural Historian
RPG4
(803) 737-1645
Fax: (803) 737-1394
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